
 

P.G.D.A.V. College (Eve.) 
Nehru Nagar, New Delhi – 110065 

 
Date: 18.07.2021 

 

NOTICE 
(Examination: May-June, 2021) 

 

 

The University of Delhi is considering to conduct examinations of Final 

Semester / Term for May-June, 2021 for the leftover students who 

could not write examinations as either they or any of their family 

members were affected by Covid-19 pandemic.   

 

The only leftover students of final semester of the academic year 

2020-21 are required to fill up the google form by 21.07.2021,  the link 

of which is given below: 

 

Google Form 

 

https://forms.gle/xLVZR6ddCpWsiaNV6 

 

 
 

 (Prof. R.K. Gupta) 

Principal 

 


